
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Re: Change of date on financial calendar 
 
Turin, 15 October 2009  
 
 
SEAT Pagine Gialle S.p.A. announces that the meeting of the Board of Directors called to approve 
the interim report for the period ended 30 September 2009,, originally scheduled to be held on 10 
November 2009, and the associated conference call for the presentation of accounting figures to 
the Financial Community, are now scheduled to be held on 13 November 2009.  
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This press release is a translation, the Italian version will prevail. 
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